
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  The  Frances  C.  and  William  P.  Smallwood
Foundation  awarded  Tahoe  Youth  &  Family
Services $6,000 and the Community Foundation
of  Western  Nevada  through  the  Community
Partnership Fund donated $5,000 to support the
agency’s  Youth  Drop-in  Resource  Center  in
Douglas County.

• South Lake Tahoe’s next Fiscal Sustainability meeting is
Aug. 4 from 2-4pm at Lake Tahoe Airport.

• Tahoe Women’s Care has launched a new website.

• Tahoe Derby Dames compete at Bijou Community Park in South
Lake Tahoe starting at 5pm Aug. 20.

•  Sue  Novasel  is  putting  a  portion  of  the  profits  from
weddings  she  schedules  at  Lake  Tahoe  Community  College’s
Ledbetter Terrace into a college scholarship fund.
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